
Small steps make a big difference. Need more help?  
Contact us at SwapForGood@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Make the swap and wipe out single-use plastics on the Northern Beaches.  
Follow these steps to eliminate plastic straws in your school canteen.

Actions steps By who? Due date Done

1. Purchase small box of non-plastic or reusable straws  
for a trial.

2. Communicate with school principal, staff and P&C etc.

3. Communicate the change with school community,  
canteen staff and volunteers i.e. shift briefing,  
newsletters, display posters etc. 

Get your student/teacher eco champions on board! 

Ask us for the Behaviour Change Guide and poster 
template for your school.

4. Remove straws from counter top and only offer on request  
(i.e. medical reasons).

5. Purchase non-plastic straws for ongoing use if required.

6. Celebrate with your school community.

7. Get in touch. We’d love to hear how you went.
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